
 

 

 
UPDATED COMPLETION DATE FOR MAJOR STAGING 
WORKS TO OPEN NEW BRIDGE 
The Public Transport Projects Alliance (PTP Alliance) commenced major 
staging works on Sunday, 29 May 2022, to switch traffic onto the new 
Torrens Road bridge. 

Due to the wet weather forecast, these works are now expected to be completed 
by 5am Saturday, 18 June 2022, weather permitting.  

At the completion of this work, traffic will be switched onto the new Torrens 
Road bridge.  

Changed traffic conditions 
Traffic changes 

Detours will be in place to direct motorists. Please see the map over the page for 
traffic detour information.  

Please continue to plan ahead, allow extra travel time and take extra care 
when workers are on site. Observe speed limits, lane restrictions and 
direction of traffic controllers when travelling through the area. 

Temporary public transport changes 

Public transport services will continue to be temporarily impacted along 
Torrens Road. 

Adelaide Metro buses will continue to be detoured during the closures. 
Signage is in place at bus stops to advise passengers of the detours. 

 

 

 

 



 

For further information regarding the detours, changes to bus stops and 
timetables, please visit www.adelaidemetro.com.au  

For more information  
If you have any questions, please phone the PTP Alliance on 1300 613 533 or email 
ovinghamcrossing@ptpa.com.au 

Torrens Road detours 
In place until 5am Saturday, 18 June 2022 (weather permitting) 
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